Clubhouse
By: Jessica DeGiulio

We continue to book for the remainder of 20014 and are consistently booking for 2015
with inquiries for 2016. With wedding season coming to an end soon, we are slowing
down slightly. We still have quite a few events, and are booking more holiday parties.

Every weekend has multiple events with several set ups and tear downs taking place daily.

With golf leagues over and the golf course slowing down, The View will be closed on
Sundays. We will also be closing the sales office on Sundays unless there is an event
scheduled.

Concession Stand/Pool

The baseball/softball seasons have come to an end. We finished up the year in October
and were able to run down almost our entire inventory at both locations. Even though
this was not a complete season, I still think we did quite well. With the construction
work done around the concession stand area, we will be able to open in March for High
School games. An AC unit has been installed into the concession area, which should
make a huge difference next summer. Pepsi will be winterizing the equipment in both
locations some time this month.






